Date:_________________
Dear Parents and Friends of ____________ Class:

The class will be having a Holiday Party on __________________.  In order to help cover the cost of the party, we are asking for $_________ from each student.  This will cover ________________________________________________________.  Please place money in an envelope clearly marked for the Holiday Party.  If you write a check, please make it payable to:  __________________.

If you wish to give a gift to _______________________, please send it with your child to school anytime before the Winter Break. 

I would also like to get some volunteers to help with the party and planning.  Please sign up below and return the form by ________________________, in your child’s communication folder.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at _____________________.

Sincerely,

_____________________________
Room Parent

Yes, I would be happy to help with the class party!  

Name:
_____________________________

email:
_______________________

Ph:
_____________________________

